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I find it unfortunate that people abuse guns. In WY the high schools have gun lockers 

for the kids to lock their guns up after early morning hunting, there are no school 

shootings. With that said, we must remain under Constitutional law. Criminals will 

always find a way to get a gun or another weapon, but law-abiding citizens shouldn't 

have to suffer.  


